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Vistrol Modern Day Slavery Statement 
Introduction 

At Vistrol, we are dedicated to operating our business in an ethical and responsible manner. We 
recognize the importance of taking steps to prevent modern slavery and human trafficking in our 
operations and supply chains. This Modern Slavery Statement outlines our commitment and actions 
taken to address this critical issue.  

Our Company 

Vistrol is a Brand and Manufacturer for Specialist Visual and Technology Solutions. Founded in 2008, 
Vistrol has a proven track record of providing reliable and high-quality products and solutions for a 
variety of industries worldwide. From mission critical applications to large scale deployment of 
industrial visual systems, we have provided technologies that help our customers create world-class 
solutions. 

Our Commitment 

We are committed to: 

1. Compliance: Ensuring compliance with the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and other applicable 
laws and regulations related to modern slavery. 

2. Transparency: Providing transparency in our supply chain by conducting due diligence to 
identify and address modern slavery risks. 

3. Collaboration: Collaborating with our suppliers, contractors, and stakeholders to combat 
modern slavery effectively. 

We are committed to preventing acts of modern slavery and human trafficking from occurring within 
our business and supply chain. We have a zero-tolerance approach to all forms of exploitation, 
particularly modern slavery, including servitude, forced or compulsory labour and human trafficking 
and we expect our suppliers to adopt the same approach. 

Our Code of Conduct supports our position of business ethics, and we expect our employees, 
suppliers, and contractors to subscribe to our values. We are continuously developing our due 
diligence and internal auditing approaches to identify and challenge any risks of human rights abuses 
within our supply chain and work with our suppliers to improve their practices wherever we identify 
any concerns. 

All Vistrol staff, employees and stakeholders are informed about our policy on modern slavery and are 
required to report any concerns to the management team. They are also encouraged to use the 
internal “whistleblowing” platform if they are concerned the company has not acted on any issues 
raised. 
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